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COVID-19 Safety Protocol:

-Participants must comply with social distancing requirements as regulated by state and/or local
authorities, including the most current recommendations regarding the wearing of face masks when in
groups of people, and when a 6-foot distance cannot be sustained. Face masks do not need to be worn
when mounted on a horse.

-Regularly sanitize golf carts, door handles, stall latches, light switches and equipment in your barn
area including tack, grooming, feeding, and stall cleaning materials etc.

-Disinfect surfaces and items in common areas after each use.
-In the event of inclement weather, plan to shelter in your vehicle

-Each barn should bring the same materials and use the same operating protocols that you have
implemented in your private barn operation since the COVID-19 pandemic started. Hand sanitizing

stations are located throughout the property and soap is provided for hand washing in restrooms and
wash stalls.

-All officials, competitors and volunteers must sign the new release forms. Spectators are not allowed
at this time and please limit the number of people accompanying the competitor.

Poplar Place Farm would like to thank you in advance for understanding that this is a fluid situation
and changes may be needed as we navigate the next few weeks and months. We all are having to
adapt and adjust and this is necessary to keep horse shows going.

We look forward to seeing everyone again. We understand that many of us have differing views of
the seriousness and implications of the COVID-19 virus, but the reality is that so much is still
unknown. Consider others before yourself, and in that way, we can be sure that we are diligently
doing our part to keep each other safe.

Launa DesPortes and the management staff at
POPLAR PLACE FARM





